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Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 1:53 AM

To: Mayor; jeveron@gmail.com; Trustee Arest; Trustee Ahuja; Trustee Brew; Trustee 

Crandall; Trustee Lewis; Trustee Whitestone; Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling; Ann 

Scaglione

Subject: FYI  The Town of  Greenburgh  Town  Property Tax

CAUTION: External sender. 

FYI  I spoke  to  Paul  Feiner , the Town supervisor of  Greenburgh ,  today  as his sister and Mother  
live next to me on Fox Meadow Road and Paul visits them daily.  Paul grew up in Scarsdale and led the effort 
to allow women to join the Town and Village  Club ( now the Scarsdale Forum ) with full voting rights back 
in the 1970's   
 
Paul  has been ELECTED Town Supervisor  for many  years ( 20 ++ )  and is a srong proponent  of keeping 
Greenburgh's  tax  rate down .  He tells me  that  Greenburgh  did NOT raise property taxes  for their fiscal 
calendar year  2020  and  did NOT raise property taxes for their current fiscal  year  1/1/2021  to  12/31/21  
despite  the corvid  19  pandemic 
 
The Town of Greenburgh  includes  the Village of  Edgemont  and School District  adjacent  to Scarsdale. 
 
I will  present  on Monday history of the facts  on our unassigned fund  balance as a %  of  expenditures  to make 
the case  for  lowering  Scarsdale's tax rate increase  for the coming fiscal  year  to a range  of  2 % to  2 1/2  %  vs 
the tentative filed  Budget increase  of  2.99 %  .  Compare  that with  our neighbors in Edgemont !!! 
 
Bob Harrison , Chairman 
 
Scarsdale Taxpayer  Alert 
 
65 Fox Meadow Road 
 
914 725-0962 


